ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

Cllr Claire Dowling  
Sent via email: Cllr.Claire.Dowling@eastsussex.gov.uk 
Wednesday 27th May 2020
Dear Claire
At the last stakeholder meeting held on 25th October 2019, Alfriston Parish Council presented a valley wide set of proposals for a plan to address the continuing and complicated issues around managing traffic in the village.  

The plan was well received and the meeting agreed that ESCC would spend time reviewing and addressing the proposals, with a commitment to hold a further stakeholder meeting in April 2020 where detailed plans and costings would be presented.

We understand that the Covid-19 pandemic since mid-March will have severely affected the normal administration process.  Holding a full stakeholder meeting at this time is obviously not possible, however, we would welcome sight of, and the opportunity to discuss, any developed plans and costings that you may have at this time.

Your Sincerely 

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
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